
As a father, it is important to me that my children have a safe and sustainable way to get to and from school. We live half a mile from 
our elementary school, but there is insufficient pedestrian infrastructure to ensure a safe trip. A resource-intensive car should not be 
the default choice for any trip of this distance, and the infrastructure needs to be built to enable and encourage folks to make the 
healthier and more sustainable choice. 

Thank you for your time and attention.
Lincoln Thomas 


